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New City Hall to Open in Falls City on May 6th

(KLZA) The Administrative and Utility Offices in Falls City will close at 3 p-m Thursday, May
2nd and be closed Friday May 3rd.

During this time the city offices will be moving to the new City Hall at 2307 Barada Street. The
new offices will be open Monday, May 6th.

The next Council meeting is Monday, May 6th and will be held in the new City Hall.
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